Message

From: Addie Farrell [AFarrell@esassoc.com]
Sent: 7/24/2019 9:28:50 AM
To: Mindala Wilcox [/o=Inglewood/ou=Exchange Administrative Group

(FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/cn=Recipients/cn=b46bfd8ale12482fb4f973bea21d23c4-Mindala Wilcox];
PPuglese@cityofinglewood.com; Lisa Trifiletti (lisa@trifiletticonsulting.com) [lisa@trifiletticonsulting.com]; Perla
Solis [perla@trifiletticonsulting.com]

CC: IBECproject [IBECproject@esassoc.com]; Eric Schniewind [ESchniewind@esassoc.com]
Subject: Urgent Document Request
Mindy and all,

There are two City documents we hope you can provide ASAP this morning. The City’s Multi-Hazard Functional Plan and
the City’s Emergency Response Plan.

Please send them over as soon as you can.

Addie Farrell
Senior Managing Associate




